Notice is hereby given that Oroville City Elementary School District of the County of Butte,
State of California will receive sealed bids for the Ophir Elementary School Pavement Project.
The project consists of:

Grinding 2-inches of existing pavement, installing leveling course asphalt in
depressed/deteriorated areas of existing asphalt, installing asphalt with 3-inches of
compacted thickness and striping at Ophir Elementary School’s southwest playground.
Removing existing asphalt pavement section, installing 3-inches of ac pavement on 10-inches
of aggregate base and striping at the Ophir Elementary School’s central parking lot.

To bid on this Project, the Bidder is required to possess one or more of the following State of
California contractors’ license(s): A & B. Electronic copies of the Contract Documents will be
available on or after April 5%, 2024, from the office of Northstar, 111 Mission Ranch Blvd Suite
100, Chico CA 95926. Make requests to rguevarra@northstareng.com with a subject heading
of "OCESD - Central Middle School Track Pavement Project”. In addition, Contract Documents
are available for bidders’ review at the following builders’ exchanges: Builder's Exchange of
“Valley Contractors Exchange” County (530) 343 - 1981 www.vceonline.com. Sealed bids will
be received up to and no later than 1 p.m., May 10th, 2024, at the District Business Office,
2795 Yard Street, Oroville, California 95966, at or after which time the bids will be opened
and publicly read aloud. The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and/or waive
any irregularity in any bid received.
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